
 [External Email]

From: O"Connor, Kevin
To: Paul Dunne
Cc: Cindy Muller; Bhavesh Parikh; Jordan O"Brien; Rob Deck; Scanlon, Liz; Ekern, Bill; Eidlin, Eric; Zenk, Jessica;

Ortbal, Jim; Mitchell, Lori
Subject: RE: DISC/CoSJ - F5 Co-ordination

Hello Paul,
 
Thank you for following up with your summary of the action items coming out of last week’s
meeting.  I’ve copied Liz Scanlon from Kimberly-Horn so that she can share and process the
information with her design team.  I’ve also included
CSJ staff who are integral in the DISC project. 
 
To all: If there are additional items to be captured, please submit.
 
Lastly, to all regarding a follow-up meeting during the week of April 6, I’m glad to arrange that and
will ask that Paul/Cindy and Liz provide to me in the next few days some timeslots days that would
work for your respective key staff. 
I will coordinate with City staff and send out a meeting invitation.
 
Thanks.
 
Kevin O’Connor
Energy Resilience Coordinator
City of San Jose Community Energy Department
Email: kevin.oconnor@sanjoseca.gov
Ph: (408) 535-8538
 

From: Paul Dunne <pauldunne@google.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 30, 2020 12:19 AM
To: O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Cindy Muller <cindymuller@google.com>; Bhavesh Parikh <bhaveshp@google.com>; Jordan
O'Brien <jordanobrien@google.com>; Rob Deck <rdeck@google.com>
Subject: DISC/CoSJ - F5 Co-ordination
 
 

 

Hi Kevin,
 
Thanks again for arranging the meeting last week, it was a productive discussion. There was a couple
of key follow up items I have listed below. Can you please forward on to the respective teams for
action.

·
DISC to provide the latest work-in-progress (WIP) rail alignment profiles, presented a the
meeting for co-ordination purposes.

·
DISC to provide details/confirmation of the allowances and assumptions behind rail
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sources.

alignment profiles for understanding/co-ordination.
·
DISC to provide overview of how the F5 interface will be addressed, relative to ROW/TCE.  

We are hoping that the information above can be issued as early as possible next week - with a
target of having a follow-up discussion within the week of Monday the 6th of April.
 
We can discuss further at our weekly meeting on Wednesday.
 
Kind regards
 
 
 
Paul
 
 
 

 


